
Issue 15 www.midwaybc.ca/minutes-newsletters/ November 9, 2018

Official Results for the 2018 General Election 
for the Office of Mayor of Midway 
Doug McMynn - 121
Martin Fromme - 136
New Council took the oath of office Monday, November 5, 
2018.  New Council is Mayor Martin Fromme, Councillors 
Richard Dunsdon, Gary Schierbeck, Darrin Metcalf and 
Fred Grouette.

Boundary Expo Recreation Centre -
The Midway Men’s upcoming home games:
Friday November 23 @ 8pm
Sunday November 25 @ 6pm
Friday November 30 @ 8pm
Boundary Minor Hockey Bantam’s upcoming home games:
Sunday November 18 @ 2pm
Sunday November 25 @ 2pm
Sunday December 9 @ 2pm
All upcoming games for both teams will be posted on 
the LED sign at the Midway Library.  Full home 
schedules can be found on the Arena page of the 
Midway website along with a link to a pdf of the 
2018/2019 Season Schedule: 
https://midwaybc.ca/arena/

Hunting - Residents are reminded that hunting 
within the boundaries of the Village of Midway is 
strictly prohibited as per the Discharge of Firearms 
Regulation Bylaw 207 and amending Bylaw 462.  More 
information regarding the bylaws can be found on our 
website:  www.midwaybc.ca/bylaws-policies/
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Next Council Meeting 

Monday, November 19, 
2018 

Monday, December 3 , 
2018 

Agendas close at noon 

If you would like to appear 
as a delegation, or have an 
item added to the agenda, 
please contact the Village 
office prior to noon on the 
following dates for the 
upcoming meetings: 

Thursday, November 15, 
2018 

Thursday, November 29, 
2018 

Contact the Council 

Councillor Schierbeck can 
be contacted at 
gschierbeck@shaw.ca  

ICBC & Motor Vehicles 

The Village of Midway 
Office offers all of your 
ICBC Autoplan and 
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Public Meeting Notice - On Saturday November 
17, 2018 10am at the McArthur Centre in Greenwood, 
there will be an opportunity to learn about the BC’s 
Electoral Reform Referendum Vote.  Linda Larson, 
MLA for Boundary-Similkameen and Michael Lee, 
MLA for Vancouver-Langara and Official Opposition 
Critic for the Attorney General will be speaking at the 
event.

Kettle River Museum AGM - Tuesday November 
13, 2018 at 2pm in the Bunkhouse.  Residents are 
welcome to come meet the Board and learn what is 
happening out at the Museum.

Plowing and Boulevards - In preparation for the 
upcoming snow removal season, residents are reminded 
to keep all boulevards clear of vehicles and other 
obstructions to ensure Public Works can effectively 
remove snow in a timely matter. This includes rocks 
and other objects that can freeze to the ground 
potentially causing damage to Municipal equipment. 

Fire Permits - Residents are reminded that a valid 
burn permit is required for all camp fires and open 
burns within the Village of Midway. Open fires are 
restricted to no larger than 1 metre by 1 metre and are 
for the burning of dry garden and lawn waste, slash, or 
other organic materials only.
PLEASE NOTE: The burning of slash, garden 
waste and grass is prohibited in a campfire. 
Additionally, the burning of household waste, 
refuse, rubbish, garbage, plastic, styrofoam, 
industrial/commercial waste, and other products 
is prohibited in a campfire pit AND open fires. 

Anyone caught burning prohibited materials in 
camp fires or Category 2 Open Fires  will be fined 
a minimum of $500 per Bylaw #451
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Landfill Hours of 
Operation  

• Rock Creek - Monday, 
Thursday, Saturday: 10 am - 3 
pm Sunday: 10 am - 5 pm

• Greenwood - Tuesday, 
Friday, Saturday: 9 am - 4 pm

Midway Tree Recycling 

The Tree Recycling facility is 
open.  The only acceptable 
materials are grass clippings, 
noxious weeds and tree 
branches.  The key can be 
picked up from the Village Office 
when you have paid the fee.

Battery Recycling 

Drop off your dead household 
batteries in the red box at the 
Village Office parking lot.

New Midway Residents 

Welcome to Midway! New 
residents are asked to contact the 
Village Office to ensure we have 
your correct mailing address on 
file. Please phone 250-449-2222.
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